
       

 

 

 January, 2021 

 

Subject: Notice of Discontinued Product 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support and patronage with Kowa Optical Products 

Company. 

This is to inform you that Kowa Optical Products Company Ltd. has announced the 

discontinuation of LMZ50M Please refer to the details below: 

 

- Product Name: 

LMZ50M 

- Discontinued Date: 

No longer available 

 

 

 We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

For questions and concerns, please contact our sales representatives. 

We hope you will continue to favor our products. 

Sincerely 

 

 

 Kowa Optical Products Company Ltd 

Sales Department 

4F TOKO BLDG.4-11-1, NIHONBASHI-HONCHO, 

CHUO-KU, TOKYO, 103-0023, JAPAN. 

Tel: +81-3-5651-7061 


